
7th November, 2005 
 

BANK HOLIDAY 
 

The State Bank of Pakistan and all offices of SBP Banking Services Corporation 

including the Public Debt Offices will remain closed on Wednesday the 9th November, 2005 

being Public Holiday declared by the Government of Pakistan on account of 'IQBAL DAY'. 

 


